
        

  

Club Announcements 

 

Men’s Locker Room 

The Men’s Locker Room will be closed Friday, November 1st from 10am to 4pm.  

 

Club Closure 

The club will be closed at 3pm on October 31st for year end inventory. We apologize 
for the inconvenience. 

 

The club will also be closed on Saturday November 9th at 4pm for our Idylwylde Staff 
Party! 

 

State of the Idy 

On November 13th at 6:30pm please join our general manager, Tom Arnott, in the sec-
ond annual State of the Idy. Tom will be there to answer your questions and concerns. 
Please RSVP to sbruno@idylwylde.com if you would like to attend. 
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Mixed Match Play 

Congratulations to Debbie Maltais and Bruce Frick who won the Mixed Match Play 

in a final match against Andrea Demarco and Jordan Lund. 

 

Condolences to the Silver Family 

The Idylwylde would like to extend condolences the family and friends of Tim Silver. 

Tim was a notable long-time golf professional in Sudbury and will be greatly missed. 

 

Congratulations to Bob Chaperon 

Bob Chaperon became the first player to qualify for the 2020 World Seniors Snooker 

Championship at the Crucible Theatre after winning the ROKiTPhones.com Toronto 

Qualifying event last weekend. His last appearance there was in 1992. 

Earlier this year, Chaperon claimed the Canadian National Snooker Championship 

for a second time! 

Congratulations on these accomplishments Bob and best of luck at the Worlds! 

 

 

 

 

 



        



        



        



        



        



        


